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Dear Client

We are following up on our initial notice dated February 28, 2024,
with Header : Changes to our Banking Products applicable to
Corporate Customers.

We would like to inform you about the amendments we have
made to our initial notice :

1. Local Currency (MUR) Bank Drafts (Cashier’s Orders): We
have decided to continue providing this service without any
change. For the applicable charges for this product, please
refer to the our published tariff of charges.

2. Cheque Books: We will cease issuing new cheque books
from May 1, 2024, instead of the previously communicated
date of March 31, 2024. Furthermore, effective July 1, 2024,
we will discontinue its support for cheque issuance and
clearing services of our cheques.

Exceptional clearing service will be available only for cheques
dated prior and up to June 30, 2024, which will remain valid for a
period of 1 year and therefore will be cleared by us if presented
within this timeframe.

We appreciate your attention to these changes and should you
have any inquiries or require further clarification, we recommend
contacting your Relationship Manager or a representative from the
Global Payments Solutions team.
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